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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Fumiko and I just arrived in Las Vegas to celebrate True Parents' 53rd Holy Wedding 

Anniversary tomorrow, Thursday April 25th. 

 

The world may little know it now, but surely future generations will observe this day with great joy and 

dignity. At the same time, I reflect that this will be the first wedding anniversary since True Father's 

ascension, and so surely a bittersweet day for True Mother. 

 

Please keep True Parents in your prayers tomorrow and if you can, pause a moment at 7:00 AM Pacific 

Time to join us in spirit. 

 

Blessings, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

 

 

 


